
Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters,  

 We are happy to be writing this 
letter from our new home in Riberalta! 
Things have been moving along quickly 
since we arrived the second week of 
January. For several weeks now, we have 
been able to hold the Sunday Bible study at 
the new church property that the Lord 
allowed the Ellzey family to purchase in late 
December. The property has a small house, and we have been meeting under 
the large covered porch. We continue to have a faithful core group attending, 
and we’re looking forward to our upcoming inguration service on March 6. 
There will be a special conference from March 2nd to the 5th leading up to the 
church’s official first service.  We have begun passing out invitations and hope 
to pass out 10,000 before the meeting starts.  

We are praising the Lord that He has provided the funds for us to build 
an open air, metal structure on a concrete slab. It will be wonderful to have a 
place to accommodate this growing group of belivers. This initial structure will 
eventually be able to be closed in and wil serve as the main church building. 
Please pray with us that this first phase of construction will be completed 
before our opening meetings. There have been several delays due to it being 
rainy season, and we are praying that the rain will hold off.  After the opening 
services, we will begin a more normal church schedule with Sunday School 
classes and a mid week discipleship class. We can’t wait to see all that God 
will do through these meetings and this new work! 
 This past month was the start of a new school year 
here in Bolvia. We had been prayerfully looking into 
sending our two older boys to school,  and the Lord 
opened the door. This will be great for them to improve 
their language and to become more adapted to the 
culture. Their school is just 5 blocks from our house and 
so far, they have adjusted very well. Please keep them in 
prayer as this is a big adjustment.  
 
Your servants for Christ!s sake, 

The McKinney Family 
Missionaries to Bolivia 

Prayer Requests 

! Construction 

! Opening services  

! The boy’s 
adjustment to 
school  

 

Praises 

! New church 
property and 
construction 
project 

! Faithful group 
attending Bible 
Study 
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